INSERT YOUR ADDRESS

INSERT DATE
INSERT ADDRESS (SEE NEXT PAGE FOR ADDRESSES)
 
Dear INSERT NAME (SEE NEXT PAGE FOR NAMES)
 
 
I am aware of the scientific evidence regarding the potential health impacts of microwave radiation from wireless devices; specifically the erratic, high-intensity, strobe light-like bursts (several 1000s per day)  emitted  by wireless smart electricity meters.  I am extremely concerned about the unique pulsing and modulating nature of the meter’s signal that is new to all life forms.  Its potential adverse health effects have never been studied prior to deployment and may be detrimental to my health, the health of my family, and indeed the entire neighborhood, especially our young children. 

All radiation from wireless devices, including smart meters, is classified by the WHO’s International Agency for Research on Cancer as a Group 2b (possibly cancer-causing) agent with an urgent request by leading cancer experts for reclassification to Group 2A (probably cancer-causing) agent. This government’s  decision to authorize mandatory installation of smart meters, with a financially exorbitant ‘radio-off’ opt out, is akin to introducing other Group 2B agents, such as lead, pesticide DDT and engine exhaust, onto my personal property, against my free well as enshrined in the Canadian Charter of Rights and Freedoms.

I am further shocked to learn that the Itron OpenWay meter installed on my residence is not UL approved or CSA certified, nor has BC Hydro provided  certification from a qualified professional electrical engineer licensed in BC stating that  the installed meter has been tested and certified ‘safe to use’ and does not constitute a fire hazard , as required by BC Safety Standards Act Section 21(4). This negligent action raises doubt that such installations are legal.

I also find it incomprehensible that the BC Utility Commission has been forbidden to ensure that devices used to provide electricity are safe, or to take action when a device  proves  to be dangerous.. The government, by so directing, is negating the authority given  the BCUC under the BC Utilities Commission Act.

 To this end, I urgently request you to require  BCHydro to immediately remove smart meters from all homes and businesses in British Columbia until the meters have been certified safe as required by BC law.
 
Please take action now for the future safety of all BC’s residents.
 
Sincerely,
 





Send separate letters to 

Hon. Christy Clarke, Premier
West Annex
Parliament Buildings
Victoria, BC
V8V 1X4
E-mail: premier@gov.bc.ca

Hon. Terry Lake, Minister of Health
Ministry of Health
1515 Blanshard Street
Victoria, BC V8W 3C8    
hlth.health@gov.bc.ca    and   terry.lake.mla@leg.bc.ca

Dr. Perry Kendall, Provincial Health Officer
Office of the Provincial Health Officer
Ministry of Health
PO Box 9648, STN PROV GOVT
1515 Blanshard St.,
Victoria BC  V8W 9P4  
perry.kendall@gov.bc.ca

Len Kelsey, Chair and CEO
B.C. Utilities Commission
Box 250, 900 Howe Street
Sixth Floor
Vancouver, B.C.
V6Z 2N3
	
	Commission.Secretary@bcuc.com  and 
Complaints@bcuc.com




